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The children have had lots of fun
learning the nursery rhyme “Baa Baa
Black Sheep” and have been learning all
about farms. They have been busy
drawing farms and building farms with
the building blocks. In phonics and
music the children have enjoyed
making animal noises and playing
musical instruments. Next week, we
will continue our learning about farms
and what things we get from farms e.g.
milk, wool and eggs.

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 28" November 2021

MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

If your child has a cough, fever or runny
nose please keep them at home until they
are better.
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HOME ACTIVITY:

Make a 3D model of a farm animal using junk
e.g. cereal boxes, toilet roll tubes etc.

Bring it in to share with the class.
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